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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

N-O-T-1-C-E

TO: All Interested Parties

FROM: Bruce R. Ramge, CPCU, CIE
Director of Insurance

DATE: August 1,2019

SUBJECT:  Preliminary Individual and Small Group Rates Released

Please find below a link to the federal government’s rate review website which is anticipated to
publish the proposed rates for the individual and small group health insurance markets for
Nebraska. THESE RATES ARE NOT FINAL.

The rates are subject to adjustment until final publication which will occur at a later date.
Additionally, the federal government'’s site may display a general percentage of rate increases or
decreases for the plan as a whole, however that percentage may vary depending upon
circumstances unique to the individual or group. In individual situations, rates may have
increased or decreased by a different percentage.

The rate review website is located at https://ratereview.healthcare.qov/.
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